
Mahindra 
LOGISTICS 

Our Ref: MLLSEC/142/2022 

15 September 2022 

To 
The Surveillance Dept, 
BSE Limited, 
Mumbai 

Re: Increase in Volume-BSE letter No.: L/SURV/ONL/PV/SR/2022-2023/199 dated 
15 September 2022 

Ref: Mahindra Logistics Limited - Security code: 540768 

Dear Sirs, 

This is in response to your captioned letter requesting clarification on the increase in volume in the 
Company's security (received by the Company on 15 September 2022 through e-mail at 11:38 a.m. 
(1ST)). 

The Company is compliant with Regulation 30 and other applicable provisions of the SEBI (Listing 
Obligations and Disclosures Requirements) Regulations, 2015 ("SEBI Listing Regulations") relating to 
disclosure of price sensitive information. As and when there is any information which requires 
disclosure under Regulation 30 or other applicable provisions of the SEBI Listing Regulations, the 
Company shall promptly make the requisite disclosures to the stock exchanges, upon requisite 
approvals by the Board of directors or Committee thereof. 

The Company follows high level of governance and ensures adherence to all applicable 
laws/regulations. 

We request you to kindly take the above on record and acknowledge receipt hereof 

Thanking You 

For Mahindra Logistics Limited 

Ruchie Khanna 
Company Secretary 
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